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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: David Genty, Public Affairs Coordinator  Email: david_genty@glendaleheights.org Phone: 630.909.5348  Halloween in Glendale Heights 
Glendale Heights, Illinois (October 24, 2014) – The Village of Glendale Heights would like to remind residents that the hours 
for trick-or-treating are from 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm on Friday, October 31. The Village of Glendale Heights wishes all trick-or-
treat participants a safe and fun Halloween and encourages all children, including teens, to remain in their own 
neighborhood!  
For a safe and family friendly trick-or-treating alternative, the Glendale Heights Police Department encourages children to 
trick-or-treat down the streets of Safety Town this Halloween, Friday, October 31 from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. Safety town is 
located at 300 Civic Center Plaza in Glendale Heights and is free to the community.  Children should bring their own 
container or bag to collect candy. Only children under the age of 16 will be allowed to collect candy. The Police Department 
is accepting candy or monetary donations for this event, which may be dropped off at the Police Department any time 
before Halloween. Should you have any questions, please call the Glendale Heights Police Departments Community 
Outreach Specialist at (630) 909-5459. 
The Glendale Heights Recreation Department is also offering a brand new event on Halloween evening from 7:00 pm – 9:00 
pm at the Sports Hub located at 250 Civic Center Plaza in Glendale Heights.  The all new Hallow-Tween is for children ages 
10-14 and is $5 for residents and $10 for non-residents.  The Hallow-Tween will feature a dance, haunted hallway, games, 
contests and more!  For more information on the Hallow-Tween, please contact the Sports Hub at (630) 260-6060 or visit 
their website at www.ghprf.com. 
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